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Chaplaincy Randonnée Club                 Autumn Programme 2020 
 

 
 
Friday 11 September – ESSE 
 
Kay and John Ward will kick off our new year with a walk beside the river Issoire. We will meet at the Stade at 
Esse, which is on the left hand side of the D80 from Confolens to Brillac.  
From here we will decant into cars as there is limited parking space where the walk begins. 
 
The walk will be along the river walk, which will be muddy in places, with one steep climb and one set of stepping 
stones in the river, but otherwise flat. It will be about 4 kms long. 
 
Kay’s mobile number is 07.82.49.91.00 in case you have a specific enquiry. 
 
Friday 9 October- CIVRAY 
 
Dave and Marilyn Trigger will lead us on a circular walk through St Pierre d'Exideuil. We will meet in the large 
carpark by the river at Civray. As you enter Civray from the Savigné direction, having passed the police station on 
your left, you will come to a new roundabout. Turn left at this roundabout and then first right and the carpark is 
immediately on your left. 
The route involves a riverside stroll and country lanes with a bit of road walking to see the countryside around that 
area. There are some uphill climbs included. The walk is about 5kms long. 
 
Dave’s mobile number is 06.32.83.39.08 in case you have a specific enquiry. 
 
Friday 13 November- LA VAUZELLE, NEAR BRILLAC 16500 
 
Martin and Helen Webster have offered to lead a walk from La Vauzelle. Directions to La Vauzelle are as follows:-  
From Brillac follow D29 towards Lesterps.  After approximately 2 Km turn left (signposted La Vauzelle, La Gaite and 
Transvaal).   La Vauzelle is the first hamlet you enter, turn right and that will lead to the meeting point. Facilities 
are available. 
 
The walk is over undulating, stony, Chemins with a short section of tarmac used by local traffic. The steepest 
section is also the shortest and is at the end of the route. 
 
The walk is approximately 4.5 kms long. Martin’s mobile number is 0044(0) 7903300860 in case you need further 
information. 
 
Friday 11 December- CHAMPAGNE LE SEC 
 
Peter and Patricia Moncreiffe have offered to lead a walk from the Silo situated half way between Champagne le Sec and 
Chaunay on the D35. There is ample parking there but please keep away from the buildings.  
 
The walk is approximately 6 kms long and largely on the flat on small roads and tracks but will include some 
woodland paths which may be slightly muddy. 
 
Peter’s mobile number is 06.18.50.45.54 in case you need further information. 
 
PLEASE WEAR MASKS AND OBSERVE SOCIAL DISTANCING. ALL WALKS MEET at 2:00 pm for a 2:15pm START. 

 


